
 

 

 
 

The Illinois Tollway 
invites you to attend the  
IL Route 53/120 Blue Ribbon 
Advisory Council Meeting. 

 

The Council will meet to discuss 
various aspects of a potential 
new roadway in the Central Lake 
County Corridor. The public is 
welcome to attend. 
 
 
Additional information about the 
Council is available in the Community 
Outreach section of the Illinois Tollway 
website at 
www.illinoistollway.com/construction-
and-planning/community-
outreach/illinois-route-53-120-blue-
ribbon-advisory-council. 
 
If you have questions about this 
meeting, or other Council activities, 
please contact:  
Michelle Graham 
(630) 241-6800 x 3824 or 
mgraham@getipass.com 

IL Route 53/120  
Blue Ribbon Advisory  

Council Meeting 
 

Monday, March 5 
1:00 – 3:00 pm 

 
Chicago Metropolitan Agency for 

Planning (CMAP) 
233 South Wacker Drive 
Willis Tower 8th Floor 

Chicago, IL 
 
 

RSVP Required by Friday, 
March 2 by emailing 

mgraham@getipass.com 

 

MEETING NOTICE 
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